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The removal of trees down Aarons Pass Rd that CWP seek should not be approved as it
 would be an environmental disaster! I do not agree to the destruction of koala habitat for
 the sake of 37 wind turbines.  Given the well documented and precarious situation our
 amazing native animals find themselves in today, this is clearly not a "green" project and
 extremely contradictive to what it attempts to achieve if allowed to proceed.
We are the previous owners of 'Lochiel', 701 Sallys Flat Road, Pyramul and sold our
 property in 2016 because of these proposed wind turbines and the devise effect it had on
 the community.  Koalas were not an uncommon site on our property.

Caroline & John Price.




